14 February 2020

SSCPSPTA Notice No. 11A
Grade 5 and Grade 6 Parents & St. Stephen’s College Parents Tea Gathering —

Postponement

Dear G.5 and G.6 Parents,

Thank you for your interest in Grade 5 and Grade 6 Parents & St. Stephen’s College
Parents Tea Gathering. In view of the public health concerns arising from the epidemic
coronavirus infection, SSCPSPTA has decided to postpone subject tea gathering which is
scheduled to be held on 18 February 2020. A separate announcement will be made when we
have more clarity about the date to be held. SSCPSPTA is grateful for the kind consideration
from parents, Dr Wai and Ms Yang for this postponement. We apologise for the inconvenience
caused. For the Reply Slips and the cheques that we have received, SSCPSPTA will safekeep
them until school resumes. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms Eva Ip at
90339682.

Yours sincerely,
SSCPSPTA
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